
Recreation Board Meeting Minutes 
4.25.22 6pm 

 
Present: Jason Loomis, Hilary Linehan, Leslie Bergerm Dave Taplin; Barbara Smith; Charlie Acker 

 
Discussion about gardening position followed by interviews. 
 
Once candidate decided to withdraw but may be offering free educational opportunities. 
Motion to hire Anne Fayen as the independent contractor for the Pocket Park. Unanimously 
approved. Dave will be the point person for the Gardner for questions and to liaise with the rec board. 
Jason will notify Anne. 
 
Discussion about the skatepark size and scope of use. The board discussed scaling the size down due to 
several factors. The board also is interested in getting the temporary park going ASAP to see what kind 
of use it might get. 
 


